
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 
POSTAL RATE COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, DC 20268-0001 

NOTICE TO PARTICIPANTS 
ABOUT PRC WEBSITE OPEN HOUSE 

(February 16,200O) 

Last November the Commission updated its website (www.prc.gov). The new 

site is dynamic, pulling information directly from the Commission’s own databases, and 

provides a variety of ways to find filings. 

To help users make the most of the website during the current rate case, the 

Commission plans to hold an open house on February 22, 2000 from IO:00 a.m. to 

2:30 p.m in the Commission’s Hearing Room, 1333 H Street, NW, Suite 300, 

Washington, DC. All interested members of the public, the postal bar and support staff 

are invited to drop in at any time. Commission staff will be on hand to answer 

questions, demonstrate search techniques, and take suggestions. There will be 

several laptops available for practice. 

Margaret P. Crenshaw 
Secretary 


